
MINUTES 
SUDBURY EARTH REMOVAL BOARD 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2005 
 

The Board consisted of: 
 Melinda M. Berman, Chairman 
 Richard L. Burpee, Clerk 
 Stephen A. Garanin 
  

 
The meeting was convened by the Chairman, Ms. Berman.   

 
 Peter & Annette Given, 90 Lincoln Lane – ERB Permit 03-3 
 The Board was in receipt of a letter dated November 23, 2004 from Town Engineer, I. 
William Place.  The letter acknowledges receipt of an as-built plan of 90 Lincoln Lane prepared 
by Thomas Land Surveyors dated November 10, 2004. 
 
 Comparing the design grading plan to the as-built plan, Mr. Place found the grading to be 
in general conformance with the approved plan and recommends release of the bond currently 
held by the Board. 
 
 A motion was made, seconded unanimously voted to release Performance Bond 
#69678343 and to notify the Treasurer’s Office of same. 
 
 
       
Melinda M. Berman, Chairman 
 
       
Richard L. Burpee, Clerk 
 
       
Stephen A. Garanin 


